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I am a working professional in Portland.  The allowance of camping on public or 

private property should not be allowed as creates an environment of neglect that is 

not healthy for anyone.  Oregon needs to move in the direction of non tolerance to 

camping.  To do otherwise is to create a sinking ship for all residents of the city.  

Thank you for hearing my testimony.   


